
Policy 4112 – Line of Authority 
 

Teachers shall be directly responsible to the Principal of their respective building. They shall promptly 

and consistently carry out the instructions of their Principal and/or Superintendent.  Individual teachers 

may meet with the Board of Education to discuss problems relative to their own situation. It must be 

remembered that this course is open to teachers only if the Principal and Superintendent were unable 

to resolve the conflict. A staff’s problem should first be discussed with the Principal, not the 

Superintendent.  The Superintendent is available if the conflict is not resolved by the Principal and the 

teacher.  Teachers are not to go directly to members of the Board regarding school matters.  The Board 

is a policy making agency and does not normally function in the area of supervision and management of 

individual teachers. 
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